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Comments: No OHV system in the Southeast should be closed, instead they should be expanded. With all the
land that is controlled by the USFS it is ridiculous to allow so little of it to be utilized by responsible citizens. To
continue to deny access makes the USFS little more that an overseer of a glorified and efficient tree farm.



